
    ‘Drive Safe.  

     Park Safe.  

PICK UP AREAS  

When picking up children in the afternoon, here 
are a few suggestions for you to help ease  

traffic congestion around our school.  

 Pre-arrange a pick-up place with your  

    children 

 If possible, arrange to meet your children a  

    little further away from the school 

 Arrange to meet your children 5 to 10 minutes 

later than school finish time to avoid  

    congestion 

 If this is not possible, then always attempt to 

park on the school side of the road to collect 

your children 

 Use the drop off and pick up zones (Toohey 

Road and Weller Road carpark) – if your child 

is not there, move through the area and go 

around the block – between 7-9am and 3-4pm 

this is a 2-minute zone monitored by the  
    Brisbane City Council. 

PICK-UP TIPS 

SURNAME CARDS  
Show your name for a quick pick-up  

 Use these cards for the afternoon pick-up 

line by placing it on your car’s passenger-

side sun visor.  

 As you approach the pick-up zone, ensure 

your sun visor is down with your surname 

card on display so the Leadership Team 

(Principal/ Deputy Principal/ Head of  

Department Curriculum) supervisor can 

identify which child is being collected and 

prepare them for pick-up.  

 Displaying your surname card at pick-up 

helps the afternoon queue run much 

smoother and quicker for everyone. 

 Otherwise park your car further away and 

walk into the school grounds to meet your 

children.  

PARKING TIPS 
When you park around the school area, check the surrounding street signs and road markings.  

DO NOT:  

 PARK on solid yellow lines.  

 PARK in the school Drop-Off/Pick-Up zones between 7:00am – 9:00am and 3:00pm – 4:00pm. Toohey Rd 

is a loading zone during these hours —2 minutes passenger set down/pick up only 

 PARK across driveways, including neighbouring homes.  

 PARK in ‘No Standing or Bus’ zones. If you park on a yellow line or in a ‘no standing’ area, you are  

     putting the safety of other children and families at risk.  

 Parking around our school may seem challenging. There is sufficient parking in the surrounding streets, 

if you are prepared to walk an extra minute or two.  

If there is a parking issue you would like to report: 

Call Brisbane City Council – when Council receives enough reports about parking issues, that area then becomes a  

target for regular monitoring by Council officers.  


